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Mr. Teff,

Please submit a Form 27, Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan, to COGCC for the Sensitive Area
Determination at the Rice Production Facility.   Form 27 submittal is a required action in NOAV #200399090.  
Upon receipt and approval of the Form 27, COGCC will assign a Remediation Number for referencing the plans,
reports and correspondence related to activities at the Rice Facility. 

Thank you for submitting the Sensitive Area Determination Report, prepared by Olsson Associates in March
2014.  The report and other documents were submitted to COGCC on April 21, 2014.   COGCC will review the
report and documents in the context of the required corrective actions in the NOAV and will provide comments to
CM Production.

Please feel free to call or email if you have questions about the Form 27 or the required corrective actions. 

Best regards,

John Noto

Cc: NOAV #200399090
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